
Dear Friends and Partners in ministry,     October 28, 2016 

 It is truly comforting to know that God meets every need of those following His 

will. As we seek to serve Christ, God has been good and faithful. It has been a priveledge 

to see faithfulness and such a heart for souls among God’s people in different churches.  

While we only had one meeting in August in Parishville, NY, we stayed very busy 

dropping in at other churches. We also had the joy of serving at our home church a 

little. We were able to enjoy some time camping with family in September. After camp, 

we immediately got back on the road and have been blessed with meetings ever since! 

While on deputation, I have become more burdened about praying for our 

churches here in America. As we face the upcoming election and all the concerns about 

the future of our country, I see churches that are struggling and facing many hardships 

He wants to destroy homes, families, churches and individual lives. Our country needs 

God more than anything right now!  

After a meeting in Central New York, we drove to Michigan for two missions 

conferences where we had some fellowship with many old friends in the Kalamazoo 

area. While in Kalamazoo, I was able to pass out several “John and Romans” booklets for 

the new church plant there. Afterwards, we drove to NC where we stayed with Charity’s 

grandmother and some close friends. In this area, we had a Sunday meeting and two 

missions conferences. It was a joy to be among the believers of these churches and 

make many new friends. Charity and I also had the opportunity to have an impact in the 

children’s services of two of these churches. After preaching in one, a 5th grade girl, who 

had come to the church for the first time, spoke with a personal worker and received 

Christ as her Savior! 

After leaving North Carolina, we drove back to New York for a meeting north of 

Albany in the beautiful Adirondack Mountains. We are wrapping up October in Michigan 

where we have actually seen the first bit of snow! We will spend much of November in 

Pennsylvania. Please pray for safety as we travel. In December, I will be traveling out to 

CA. Pray for health for mom and baby as we are expecting our third little blessing 

bless you all! 

In His service,  

Stephen, Charity, Judson and Samuel Jenney 

around	April	24th.	Thank	you	all	so	much	for	your	prayers,	love	and	support!	May	God	

from	the	outside.	The	devil	is	very	much	a	roaring	lion	“seeking	whom	he	may	devour."


